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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we come to the end of a busy term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your continuing support. Many parents and carers have given freely of their 

time in support of many different activities. The Friends of Old Buckenham High 

School continue to support fund raising efforts and helping out at other events. I am 

also very grateful for your support in terms of our homework and uniform policy, it is 

very pleasing to hear that many parents feel that our approach to both is improving. 

Attached to this letter is an important update regarding school uniform for September 

2019. A special mention needs to be made to all those involved in the School Show, 

I am aware of the huge effort that is required to put on a show of such calibre. 

 

We are looking forward to the summer term, and final preparations are in place for 

our Year 11s: we will be continuing to run after school sessions, and we will be holding 

revision classes over Easter. As we celebrate our 80th anniversary in July we will be 

holding a garden party on Sunday 7th July, to which all are welcome, I do hope you 

will be able to attend and please invite anyone you know who has connections with 

our school over the last 80 years.  

 

At our recent Local Governing Body meeting, I was asked to write to parents to contact 

me if there are any parents or carers that may wish to join our Local Governing Body. 

If you are interested or would like to find out more details, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 


